[bookmark: _GoBack]On September 2nd, 2023, Aarambh hosted Corporate-Connect with the members of Continental Coffee. This event, which was held for the second time, generated a great deal of anticipation among both new and existing members. The event featured a variety of engaging activities, including lively song and dance performances, as well as interactive games, all tailored to cater to the corporate members. 
